View this email in your browser



17th November 2022

Dear Member

The Cresta Ball in London last week was a roaring success. The Committee, comprised of Tom de Boinville, Alexandra Bott, Keith Gardner, Louisa Brassey, Archie Horne, Gawein Geraedts and Casper Sunley, organised a sensational evening and our enormous thanks goes out to them.

The HAC was a perfect venue complete with a backdrop of dancing Bond girls clad in gold catsuits, an Aston Martin DB5, a string band, roulette tables, a Bowie tribute act, a roving magician and Dracula's very own Guido! Harry Dalmeny conducted a thrilling auction raising £90,000 for the Club, with a proportion of that going to charity.

There were some incredible raffle prizes. All winners will be contacted by the Committee in due course and a list of the lucky winners can be found HERE.

A huge thank you to those who so generously donated auction and raffle prizes, and to those that bought tickets and bid for them.

Our resident photographer Melissa Michel was capturing the night on lens. Her brilliant photographs can be found here:

https://crestarunphotos.co.uk/set/cresta-ball-2022---london/

You can order copies direct from the website.

Thank you to all who came and contributed to making it a night to remember!

With best wishes, Tilly MacDonald

Tilly MacDonald

London Membership Secretary, SMTC Ltd Corriechoille Lodge Spean Bridge Inverness-shire PH34 4EY United Kingdom

tilly.macdonald@cresta-run.com

Clubhouse (season only): +41 (0) 81 833 3112

M: +44 7805 569 547



St Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd ("SMTC Ltd") is a private company limited by guarantee registered in England at 10 Queen Street Place, London EC4R 1AG. Company Number 12519149.





Copyright © 2022 St Moritz Tobogganing Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

